
 

 

03 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As we enter the last two weeks before the summer break we are pleased that so many of our Year 6 children have 

joined us. It is usually a time of celebration as they prepare to take the next steps in their life journey and, despite 

the restrictions of the pandemic, we have enjoyed these last few weeks together. 

Now we are looking forward to our slightly adapted leaving celebrations. The virtual leaver’s assembly is beginning 

to take shape, the secondary school transitions are nearly complete and we are finalising plans for a socially 

distanced picnic with our children in school. 

Weather permitting, we are arranging for our picnic party to take place on the Year 6’s final day in school which 

would be Wednesday 15th July. The school will be covering the cost and we are looking forward to an opportunity to 

all be together – even with appropriate social distancing measures.  

All the pupils that have returned to school already will be automatically included however, if your child has not yet 

returned to school they will not be able to attend. This is due to their understanding of the “New normal” and the 

need to follow the new Covid-19 safety procedures. There remains the opportunity for all pupils to return to school 

from Monday 06 July so that they can be a part of this special time and we hope that this email gives you enough 

notice to make arrangements for their return. If your child has not been attending school since the reopening please 

confirm your intentions with the school office as soon as possible. 

Year 6 pupils in Key Worker bubbles will also be invited to attend the final day celebration. If you wish your child to 

be involved they need to arrive at school on Wednesday 15th July and enter the building via the KS2 playground gate 

from 9am with their peers. They can be collected from this gate at their usual time. Please advise the office if they 

will be joining us. 

Best Regards 

 

Mrs McGunigall 

Headteacher  



 

 

 

          


